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Since Legal Aid was withdrawn from most parties in the Court process, more and more people have decided to represent themselves – to be ‘litigants in person’.
Statistically, now, the majority of parents going to court to sort out disputes about the arrangements for children, do so without a solicitor or barrister.
We do not recommend this, as proper representation in the Court process can make an enormous difference.   Not least, an experienced lawyer will be able to give a clear view on what is realistic in any situation.
However, we do recognise that for many the cost of legal representation is unrealistic.  If you fall into that category and do decide that going to Court is the only option for you (or even one of the options), you may find it helpful to view the video that the following link will take you to.  It has been produced by ‘Advice Now’ and funded by the Family Justice Council. 

http://www.advicenow.org.uk/guides/representing-yourself-family-court-film 
